

City of Venice Planning & Zoning Department

MEMORANDUM

To: Lori Stelzer, City Clerk

From: Roger Clark, Senior Planner

Date: April 24, 2017

Re: Transmittal of Petition for Council Action

Text Amendment No. 17-02AM - Dog Friendly Dining Program

On April 18, 2017, the Planning Commission held a public hearing for the above referenced amendment to the Land Development Code and based on the staff report and testimony provided during the public hearing, the Planning Commission, sitting as the local planning agency and land development regulation commission voted to recommend to City Council APPROVAL of Text Amendment No. 17-02AM by a vote of 3-2.

Please schedule the first of two public hearings before City Council. Please forward to City Council all documents attached to the Planning Commission's April 18, 2017 agenda. No revisions to those documents or new supplemental material is expected.

cc: File No. 17-02AM

Attachments: DRAFT Ordinance No. 2017-XX

Staff Memo to Planning Commission

Ordinance No. 2012-16